
FIRE PREVENTION WEEK TM |  OCTOBER 6–12, 2019

NOT EVERY 
HERO WEARS 
A CAPE.
If a fire occurred in your home 
tonight, would your family get 
out safely?
A fast, pre-planned escape is 
critical to survival.
There are no second chances in 
a fire.

PLAN AND PRACTICE YOUR ESCAPE.TM

TM Fire Prevention Week is a trademark of the National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) 

Test your smoke alarms– 
every month!

Discuss with everyone in your 
home how each person will get 
out in a fire. Practice your plan!

GET OUT, STAY OUT! 
Never re-enter a burning 
building!

For more information contact your local fire department.

Office of the Fire Marshal and 
Emergency Management
ontario.ca/firemarshal

https://ontario.ca/firemarshal

	Enter contact information: Mississauga Fire & Emergency Services
905-896-5908


